
Welcome to our Year 6 SATS 
information evening 



When are the tests?

 Monday 9th May – English grammar & spelling: papers 1 & 2

 Tuesday 10th May – English reading

 Wednesday 11th May – Maths paper 1 (arithmetic) and 2 
(reasoning)

 Thursday 12th May – Maths paper 3 (reasoning)



What support is available during the test?

 In the reading test, children must read the text and questions by 
themselves

 In maths  and GPAS, teachers can read questions to any child who 
asks; some children will have the whole paper read to them, on a 
one to one basis. These children will be identified through specific 
tests that we will carry out in the next couple of weeks. 

 Teachers can encourage, but not guide or say that an answer is 
correct or incorrect.

• Words on a test paper can be transcribed where a marker may not 
be able to read a child’s answer.



How we help your child at school
• Revision of key learning – books have been given out to 

support this at home too, please ensure that they bring them 
to school each day. 

• Practising past papers – technique!

• Breakfast  booster club from 8.15am Monday to Thursday from 
after Easter 

• SATs breakfast 8.15am from 9th May

• Drop in sessions



How can you support your child at home? 

The best help is interest taken in learning and progress.

Attending meetings and parents evenings.

Supporting home learning.

Not putting children under too much pressure. 

Ensure that your child reads regularly 

Ensuring children arrive for tests:

- in good time

- having had breakfast

- having gone to bed at a reasonable time



Sickness
If your child is poorly during the week of SATs, we 
suggest that where possible, they attend for the SAT 
test, then go home and rest – should this happen 
please call us as early as possible and we will advise 
as to what to do. 

If your child is suffering serious illness, then 
alternative arrangements can be made, with the 
school, for SATs tests to be completed at home 
under supervision. 



Thank you for your time…

Any questions?


